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Strongly object to private  flats ,forerunner of making Pub commercially unviable.By the way the 
staff have told customers they have until 3rd of October to respond.This is a community pub and 
asset that regulars have raised money for charities and electric wheelchairs ,be a shame to lose it to 
venture capitalists 


